
IN REPLY REFER TO: 

UNITED STATES 
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY 

P. C. Box 965 
Farmington, New Mexico 

July 3, 1953 

Lowry et al Operating Account 
616 East Central Avenue 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Gentlemen: 

Receipt is acknowledged of your request of June 29, 1953, to attempt 
a pressure maintenance program by water injection in the South ELanco Tocito 
Pool. 

Your proposed program is hereby approved. 

Please submit, in duplicate, to this office a weekly report of 
your progr¥sT~showing~TBe amounTTrwatif injected daily, the injection" 
pressure, the hourly rate of injection, the daily production, any changes 
in flowing pressure noted and any other pertinent data. 

Very truly yours, 

P. T. KcGvfth, 
District Engineer 

PTMcGralh:lk 


